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SLSD KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
ANNOUNCING SOUTHERN LEHIGH'S
CLASS OF 2036

AVAILABLE TO 2023-2024
SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT RESIDENTS?

SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT WILL BE OPENING THE
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION WINDOW FROM:

MARCH 1ST THROUGH MARCH 31ST.
ALL REGISTRATION DOCUMENTATION NEEDS TO BE COMPLETE/D BY:

MARCH 31ST, 2023.
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CHILDREN MUST BE FIVE ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 1ST, 2023 \
(BIRTHDATE WOULD THEN BE ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 1ST, 2018)

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT WWW.SLSD.ORG |
CLICK ON REGISTRATION - KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATIQ!
QUESTIONS? CONTACT 610-282-3121 EXT.5505 |






